
5th January 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Additional Maths Period 
  
I am writing to inform you that your child has had a curriculum change from January 2022. 
  
As an Academy we are continually looking for ways to support the improved attainment of 
our students.  We have identified the opportunity for your child to study one additional period 
of Maths within normal Academy hours.  This will bring their lesson allocation in line with 
English.  We believe this will provide the best possible chances of success.  There will be a 
reduction in the PE allocation, although core PE will remain. 
  
Your child has been provided with a new timetable, which can also be accessed via the 
rewards app ePraise, which will include the new period of Maths. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Mr Walters 
Vice Principal 


